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Dual Enrollment and Students with Disabilities 

Congratulations on your decision to participate in the Lee College Dual Enrollment 
Program! In an effort to help you be successful, we would like to pass some important 
information along to you. 

At  your  high  school, you  may fall under  Special  Education,  Section  504,  have  ARD 
meetings,  or  receive  some  sort  of  accommodations  in  your classes. If  you  match any  of 
the  listed  criteria or you  are  a student  in need of accommodations,  you  must  contact  the 
Counselor  for Students  with  Disabilities  to  set up  services  for your college  classes. 
Modifications  are  offered in  your high school  classes,  but these  accommodations  are  not  
automatically applied  to  your college  classes,  even  if the  class  is taught on  your  high 
school  campus.  The Lee College  Dual Enrollment program works  with your  high school  to 
ensure that you  have  all  the tools  needed  for  success. 

Lee College is committed to providing all students equal access to learning opportunities. 
Disability Services  (DS)  is  the  campus  unit  that works  with students  who  have  disabilities 
to provide and/or arrange reasonable accommodations. Students registered with DS, 
who  have  a letter requesting  accommodations,  are  encouraged to  contact  the  instructor 
on  the  first day  of class. Students  who  have,  or think  they may  have,  a  disability  are 
invited to  contact  DS  Counselor,  K-Leigh  Villanueva for  a confidential discussion at 
281.425.6217,  832.556.4069,  or  kvillanueva@lee.edu.  DS is  located in the  Access 
Center  in  Rundell Hall, Room  106. Additional information  is  available  at  the  DS 
section of the Lee College website: www.lee.edu/disabilities. 
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